

14th March 2024

Mr John McGuinness, T.D.
Chair
Access to Cash Committee
Joint Committee on Finance, Public Expenditure and Reform, and Taoiseach
Leinster House
Dublin 2
D02 XR20

Re: Pre-Legislative Scrutiny of the General Scheme of the Access to Cash Bill 2024

Via email

Dear Mr. McGuinness,

I would like to thank you for informing me and the companies I represent of the pre-legislative scrutiny of the General Scheme of the Access to Cash Bill, published by the Minister for Finance. We welcome having the opportunity to make a written submission on the draft legislation.

We fully support the policy rationale for the Bill and as an industry that ensures the delivery, management, and security of the cash cycle through the provision of ATM services, we fully support the implementation of the Bill.

We anticipate that there could be procedural and/or governance implications on the delivery of our services, specifically with relation to ATM services. We request that we are consulted with and actively engaged with on any potential implementation of policy or procedural requirements that could impact on how we deliver our day-to-day operations.

On behalf of the members of the Irish Security Industry Association (ISIA), I would once again like to thank you for the opportunity to comment and provide input on this matter and for your consideration of the Bill's impact on our industry.

We look forward to further consultation and engagement on relevant matters in the future.

Sincerely,

Aiden Harper Vice President &

Chair, Transport Division